
Dodgeball 
A selection of year 5 and 6 boys and girls from 
Glebe Primary School played in a dodgeball 
tournament held at The Deanes School on the 
Tuesday 3rd November. There were two groups of 
five schools. Glebe got off to a flying start by 
winning all four of their group games. A convincing 
semi-final win .set up the much anticipated final 
against Grove Wood, who won their semi- final as 
well. In the final glebe raced into a 1 – 0 lead with a 
comfortable win. The second game was a lot closer 
and went for the whole two minute playing time, 
with Glebe just edging Grove wood out on the 
number of players they had on the pitch at the end 
and winning the competition with one game to 
spare. Glebe are now going to the County Finals  on 
8th January. 

Dodgeball club is run on Friday morning before 
school from 8 – 8.45. 

2015 Castlepoint and Rochford 
District Champions 


